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TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: Clark FOIA Request 

  

DATE:  July 28, 2010 

 

Attached you will find a response to the Clark FOIA request.   

 

The district received an e-mail from Matt Sebek, Assistant Attorney General, indicating 

Mr. Clark’s verbal assent to receiving the requested documents with the full extent of the 

redactions proposed in the District’s pre-authorization request to the Public Access 

Counselor (PAC), for use of exemption 7(1)(c) relative to request 4(c) through 4(h), 

request 5 regarding 4(c) through 4(h), request 7, request 8, request 9 and request 10(d), 

(f), & (h) of Mr. Clark’s  FOIA request dated March 9, 2010, received March 10, 2010.   

 

The information requested was sent via CD.  Information was redacted that would 

constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.  The documents compiled 

in response to this request are voluminous and were not copied for the Board packet.  

Documents will be made available electronically or in hard copy for Board members if 

requested.   
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